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The African Federated Chamber of 
Commerce and Industry (Nafcoc) 
 
The head office will be closed for the 
festive Season from the 12th December 
2019 and will reopen on the 13th 
January 2020. 
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Nafcoc closing 
statement for 
2019 
As the year ends we reflect 
on how remarkable this 
year has been, our 
organization has filtered to 
all structures in all 
provinces, all singing from 
the same hymn book, that 
is, being the impactful 
organization to South 
African entrepreneurs. We 
have reignited the interest 
of structures, with the 
intention to grow 
membership exponentially 
and understanding the 
reason for our existence. We 
intend improving 
governance of the 
organization with enhanced 
transparency and integrity.  
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Rise 
In Faith 

Nafcoc Best Wishes for a Wonderful 
Holiday Season and a Prosperous 2020 
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Nafcoc staff closing party 
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NAFCOC Acting President: Mr Gilbert Mosena 
handing over Christmas gifts to nafcoc staff at 
their year-end function, appreciating their team 
work and encouraging a good and healthy 
working spirit amongst them. 

More exciting 

programs for 

Nafcoc members 

 

Merry 

Christmas 

 & 

Prosperous 

New Year 
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